

Pilgrims' Way Primary School

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton Pilgrims' Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU Telephone: 01227 760084 Fax: 01227 452510 Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk



22nd May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers



Year 3 Trip to Wingham Wildlife Park

As part of our Topic, and to support our 'Irresistible Science Curriculum', we will be taking Year 3 to Wingham Wildlife Park on Tuesday 18th June 2019.

We will be travelling on a public transport bus so will be leaving school promptly at 9:15am and will return to school in time for our usual pick-up of 3:00pm.

Children can wear non-uniform trousers but must wear their school jumper/cardigan or fleece and suitable footwear.

We would like them to bring a small backpack or carrier bag with a packed lunch and bottle of water (no glass bottles please) and a waterproof jacket.

If your child receives free school meals, and you would like us to provide them with a school packed lunch, please indicate this on the slip below.

The cost of the trip is £10 to be paid by Friday 14th June 2019. This can be paid via ParentMail or in cash at the school office.

Yours faithfully

Miss AM Middleton Headteacher

To the School Office – Year 3 Trip to Wingham Wildlife Park			
I give permission for Wildlife Park on Tuesday 18 th June 2019.			(Child's name) to travel by bus to Wingham
	I enclose £10.00		I will pay via ParentMail
	My Child is entitled to Free School Meals and will need a school packed lunch		
	I authorise school adults to administer any necessary first aid and for them to give permission to medical authorities to undertake any medical treatment which may be considered necessary (including anaesthetic) should the need arise.		
Signed	I		Print name